
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
for 

THE 10th EARLY STAGES 

STUDENT SYMPOSIUM ON LITERATURE, LANGUAGE AND CULTURE  

to be held online on June 3, 2025 

There are countless cultural, social, economic and philosophical issues that are 

reflected upon in various “texts” of the English-speaking countries. While 

examining these themes, students have an opportunity to demonstrate that 

research methods used in different academic disciplines could benefit each 

other. Therefore, the symposium provides students with a forum for an 

exchange of ideas and thoughts concerning the “texts” of English-speaking 

countries. 

The symposium aims to develop new analytical approaches to literature, 

language and culture of the English-speaking countries, with particular attention 

to the students’ own research areas. Thus, students and doctoral students 

whose academic interests intersect with linguistics, literary and cultural studies 

are encouraged to consider participating in the symposium. 

Students and doctoral students are cordially invited to submit conference 

papers on various aspects of “texts” originating from English-speaking cultures. 

Presentations should be in English and should not exceed 20 minutes. 

To express interest in active participation, please send a short abstract (about 

200 words) by May 15, 2025 to the following email address: 

dominika.bugno-narecka@kul.pl The abstract should clearly indicate the 

research area (literature, linguistics or culture). 

All queries regarding the conference should also be sent to the above email 

address.   

 
 

Conference organizers: 

Dominika Bugno-Narecka, KUL, Poland 

Miriam de Paiva Vieira, UFSJ/CNPq, Brazil 

Aleksandra Jarocka-Mikrut, KUL, Poland 

Jalmir Jesus de Souza Ribeiro, Promel/UFSJ/CAPES, Brazil 
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